
From: Soura, Christian
To: JOHN FINAN <finanj@bellsouth.net>

Date: 9/4/2013 1:03:49 PM
Subject: Letter from Gov Haley re On Your Time

Attachments: OYT Letter - Signed.PDF

General,
 
                This is the letter from Gov. Haley that we discussed a few moments ago.  The original will be delivered to 
CHE today.  Thanks.
 
CLS
 
 
Christian L. Soura
Deputy Chief of Staff
 
(803) 543-0792
ChristianSoura@gov.sc.gov
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